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        January 27, 2014 
 
 
Public Service Commission 
Three Empire State Plaza 
Albany, NY 12223 
 
 

Re: Case 13-E-0421: Order Modifying Standard Interconnection Requirements 
 

 
Dear Commissioners: 
  
 In compliance with the Commission’s Order in Case 13-E-0421 issued and effective January 22, 2014, 
Central Hudson Gas & Electric Corporation (“Central Hudson” or “the Company”) hereby files the addendum listed 
below to become effective on February 1, 2014.  
 

P.S.C. No. 15 – Electricity 
 

Addendum SIR No. 15 – Standardized Interconnection Requirements 
 

 
The purpose of this filing is to conform the Company’s tariff to the Standardized Interconnection 

Requirements adopted by the Commission on January 22, 2014 in Case 13-E-0421. 
 
Since customers participating in net metering are subject to interconnection requirements and are therefore 

in direct contact with Central Hudson, the Company requests that the requirements of 66(12)(b) of the Public 
Service Law as to newspaper publication be waived.  

 
Questions related to this filing should be directed to Linda VanEtten at (845) 486-5554. 

 
  
 
 
                                                    Yours very truly, 
 
 
                                               Michael L. Mosher 
           Vice President - Regulatory Affairs 
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